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TO:  MIAX Members 
 
FROM: MIAX Regulatory Department 
 
RE: Filing No. SR-MIAX-2013-39 
 Limited Service MEI Ports 
 Implementation Date August 13, 2013 
 

 
 MIAX recently filed SR-MIAX-2013-39 with the Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) 

to add, at no extra cost, a new category of MIAX Express Interface (“MEI”) Port, known as a Limited 

Service MEI Port, to the MIAX System.  The new Limited Service MEI Port enhances the existing MEI Port 

connectivity made available to Market Makers.  The new Limited Service MEI Ports will be implemented 

August 13, 2013. 

 
Please direct any questions to Shelly Brown at sbrown@miaxoptions.com or at (609) 897-

7317.    Regulatory inquiries should be directed to Regulatory@MIAXOptions.com or (609) 897-7309.   
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